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Headteacher’s notes… 
The children who attended the Young Voices concert in Birmingham on Monday had a fantastic 
time and they have all been praised for their excellent behaviour and singing throughout the 
day. Thank you to the staff and volunteers who went with them. 
 
Curriculum Letters were sent home earlier this week and I hope that you have found them useful. Information about our 
Open Afternoon and Parent Consultations, which are being held in February, will be sent home next week. 
 
It has been good to get back to normal across the school this week with the heating issues in KS2 resolved for now. Thank 
you for your understanding and support during what was a challenging situation. We have alreday seen some wonderful 
work from many children which they have been very proud to share. 
 
Parent Computing Guide 
This week’s guide is all about TikTok which we know is widely used 
by many adults and children. Please take time to read through this 
carefully. 
 
Parking 
We are asked regularly by the Police to remind all parents and carers about driving and parking with consideration for 
other road users and local residents. 
 
We have had repairs to some of the car park gates this week and would like to remind you that the car parks are for 
members of staff and visitors only and must not to be used for dropping off or collecting children. 
 
Despite requests there are still a number of adults and children walking or cycling through the car parks. Please avoid 
doing this as it is not safe for anyone.  
 
PTA News 
 
As we build up to our Winter Discos, we need volunteers to make them a success. Can you spare an hour for one of the 
Discos to help with Refreshments, Glitter Tattoos or the Dice / Guessing Game stalls? If so, please sign up here: 

 For Brambles & Reception from 5-6pm and Years 3 & 4 from 6:30-7:30pm on Tuesday 4th February - 
https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/30E0B4CADA82AA2FB6-54366148-2025 

 For Years 1 & 2 from 5-6pm and Years 5 & 6 from 6:30-7:30pm on Thursday 6th February -        m      
https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/30E0B4CADA82AA2FB6-54366150-2025 

Are you a budding DJ? - As a change from previous discos, we will be looking to parents, older siblings or even staff 
members to see if we have any budding music / DJing enthusiasts who might fancy volunteering to ‘man the decks’ - If so, 
please get in touch (we'll provide a laptop and lights so it's really just manning the playlist and the occasional voiceover 
from the microphone)! 
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What’s On Next Week: 
Monday 20th January  Y5/Y6 Netball Club 3.30 - 4.15pm 
Tuesday 21st January   Y5/Y6 NFL Club 3.30 – 4.15pm 
Wednesday 22nd January  
Thursday 23rd January  Choir 8.20am 

JS Sports KS1 Multi-sports 3:20 – 4:20pm 
    Football match v Crosshall Junior (away) 
Friday 24th January  JS Sports KS2 Dodgeball 3:20 – 4:20pm 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 


